All change...

After every back to School season we review our performance to see where we could improve further.

The 2018 season was very turbulent and gave us a lot to think about. We've spent a lot of time behind the scenes making sweeping changes which will mean a quicker service, particularly during peak times.

Here's just a few of the changes we've made:

Over 20,000 pieces of stock arriving ready decorated with school logo's

New dedicated storage area behind our retail shop for a speedier service to shop customers

New EPOS system to make face to face transactions quicker and accurate

Introduction of senior boys trousers with 28" inside leg in 30" & 32" waist and a 25" waist with a 30" leg, all these are being specially made for Schoolshop

Cut Off Date



It may seem early, but now's the time to start reminding parents of our Cut Off Date for Back to School orders.

The date is 7th August 2019, all orders placed by that date are guaranteed to be delivered before school starts in September.

We've invested in roll-up banners for sizing events to hammer the message home.

If you can start reminding parents now, that would be greatly appreciated.

Leavers Hoodies

It's that time of year again, and each year Leavers Hoodies become more and more popular.

We are taking orders now for Leavers Hoodies, for more information contact Peter Dalton on 01904 607331 or e-mail sales@school-shop.co.uk

New Website



LEAVERS

Schoolshop have commissioned a complete new build of our website.

Due to be published in Mid June, the new site should be ready for testing in May and we'll ask you for your help to recruit willing parents to help us test the site and make sure it is up to the challenge of Back to School 2019.

There will be a host of new features coming online but most importantly the site will be designed to keep parents better informed on the progress of their orders, which will mean a much happier shopping experience with Schoolshop.

One of the new features we are hoping to bring online is a dedicated school's log in section, which will allow schools to go online and place orders and choose to either be invoiced, or pay online.

We are also hoping the developers will be able to build in functionality that allows parents to choose "Delivery to School" for those schools who would like to give parents a choice on whether they wish to pay delivery or not. Any order though over £40 in value will continue to be delivered free to the parents home address.